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LATE DELIVERY OF COUNCIL RATES NOTICES 
 

Council’s Your Local News issued 10 August 2020 indicted that Rates Notices should 
have been delivered by now. 

 
Council is aware that while some rates notices have been delivered, others are still in 

transit.  It is understood that COVID restrictions are responsible for the delay and 
Council staff are working with Australia Post to follow them up. 
 

Council appreciates your patience and is making every effort to resolve this matter. 
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